
 
 
 
 
 
 

Important Dates to Remember 

October 31st  Halloween – Dress up Day 
November 1st  Professional Day – students do not attend 

November 4th to 8th  Book Fair 
November 4th to 6th  Parent Teacher Conferences 

November 11th  Remembrance Day - students do not attend 

November 12th  Conferencing Adjustment Day – students do not attend 
 

Halloween Dress-Up 
 
This year at NBES we would like to celebrate  
Halloween by dressing up.  It is important that  
we remember that we have young students at  
the school and that costumes need to be  
appropriate – please no replica weapons. 
 
Thanks to PAC for sponsoring the annual  
“Costume Parade” and both the primary and 
 intermediate costume dance. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Scholastic Book Fair will be here soon! 

November 4th to 8th in our library 

• Students will be able to shop during their regular library block - please send 
cash. 

• Families can shop during our after-school conferencing times with cash or 
cheque: 
o Monday 2 pm -4 pm 
o Tuesday 2 pm -7 pm 
o Wednesday 2 pm – 4 pm 

The book fair will be open at lunch time Wednesday to Friday for students who were 
absent earlier in the week or who forgot their money. 

Parent volunteers are still needed for this event!  Please email our librarian (Karen 
Mostad, kmostad@sd69.bc.ca) if you can help.  Remember, a portion of the proceeds 
from our sale is returned to the school as Scholastic Book Fair rewards that can 
be used to support our library and school 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
NANOOSE BAY ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

Principal: John Williams Vice Principal:  Lisa vanDalfsen 
Box 130, 2875 Northwest Bay Road, Nanoose Bay, BC V9P 9J9 

Phone (250) 468-7414        Fax (250) 468-7515 
 

Parent Newsletters available on our website www.nbes.sd69.bc.ca 
 

 

Parent Teacher Conferences 
 
Parent – Teacher Conferences are schedule for November 4th, 5th and 6th.  Please refer to 
the email that was sent out for instructions on how to book your appointments.  If you are 
having any issues with making an appointment please contact the office. 
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